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Dear Parent/Carer / Annwyl Rhieni/Gofalwyr  

 

Use of Photographs  

 

As I am sure you are aware there is a new Data Protection regulation which came in to  force 

at the end of May 2018.  

 

Processing of photographs is necessary for the purposes of assessment, school displays and 

sometimes in other printed publications. On occasions we will also use them on our school 

website, prospectus, booklets, internal displays and Twitter account. If we use photographs of 

individual pupils, we will not use the name of that child in the accompanying text or photo 

caption. If we name a pupil in the text, we will not use a photograph of that child to 

accompany the article.  

 

Seesaw, Learning Journeys, Newsletters and Records of Achievement are used to celebrate 

your child’s progress throughout school. Photographs of individuals, groups or classes of 

children may appear in these records.  

 

For those pupils with serious medical conditions we will also use your child’s photograph to 

inform members of staff, which include lunchtime supervisors and the catering team. From 

time to time, our school may be visited by the media who will take photographs.  Children 

may appear in these images, which will sometimes be published in local  newspapers, or on 

approved websites or twitter pages.  

 

We will ask for parental consent for the use of photographs. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Elizabeth Knight 
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